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14th May 2024 

To Whom IT May Concern 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
RE: Splicing Supervision & Quality Assurance Service Reference 
Belt Type – Steel Cord and Textile Reinforced Conveyor Belt 
 
Please accept this letter as support and endorsement of Robert (Bob) Miller of R J M Conveyor Services Pty Ltd as a 
provider of QA Services in relation to the splicing of conveyor belting. 
 
I have known Bob for over 20+ years and right from the first time I worked with him his approach has always been 
professional and of a high standard. In more recent times when he set-up his own company we were glad to re-
engage with him and he was able to deliver all that we needed on a project in Western Australia with global miner First 
Quantum Minerals Limited. 
 
For Sempertrans it was our biggest project in Australia and saw us needing to provide Splicing Supervision for 18km 
of Steel Cord belt onto an overland system with both horizontal and vertical curves and textile reinforced belts for 
some of the primary feeders that fed the overland system. At the time, access for ourselves from Europe was limited 
and Bob was not phased by that and fully embraced “distance-learning” to get a better understanding of our needs 
and Know-How. 
 
At a local level Bob worked seamlessly in and alongside the clients’ chosen contractor for the installation and splicing 
of the belts and fully represented our interests on the jointing procedure and the correct use of our splicing materials 
so as to ensure the  very best splicing outcome. To date all original splices are still intact and upto the point of when 
the system was placed on Care & Maintenance there has not been one single issue with any splice. 
 
The project spanned several months and Bob managed all aspects of the work so as to ensure he was available as 
and when the people on-site needed him. He reported all activities in a timely and professional manner and provided 
professional QA documentation that covered every aspect of the splicing process so that we were able to evidence 
that to our client and fully honour the warranty obligations we have agreed to. We would have no hesitations in using 
Bob services again not just in Australia but on any of our projects that we find ourselves on in any corner of the world. 
 
Should anyone wish to discuss Bob and his work directly then please do not hesitate to contact me on either email or 
mobile number listed in the header above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alan D’Arcy 
Head of Application Engineering 
& Global Service for Sempertrans 

 


